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Weekly News – 11th May 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It’s been yet another busy week. In English, we have been 
going back to basics by focusing on grammar. The children 
have been learning to distinguish between possessive 
pronouns, other pronouns and determiners. In Maths, the 
children have recapped their understanding of perimeter and 
have extended their learning to also include area. Feel free to 
quiz your child about all of the above. Today we have all 
enjoyed celebrating the end of our topic on Ancient Egypt. It 
was lovely to see all the children taking part with great 
enthusiasm in the drama workshop this afternoon.  

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

Maths: 

We will be sending home the Maths Homework Books. Please 
complete pages 38 and 39 on perimeter and area.  

Reading / Times Tables 

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Try a book 
from the 100 Book Challenge (available in our library). 
Practise your times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. 

Spellings – booklets have been sent home this week and we 
will start checking the children’s learning as of next week. As 
usual, the dates for practising and testing are written on 
each page. 

 

Date Reminders  
Active week: w/c 21st May 

Butser Farm trip: Tuesday 19th 
June. We will send out a 
letter in due course. 

  Announcements 

Please check Parentpay for 
a payment and consent 
letter for our upcoming trips. 
The slips need to be returned 
to your class teacher. 
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